
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 9, 2021 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:    Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS 

                        Members, Buffalo Board of Education 

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  Continuing School/Site Health and Safety Problems 

 

Enclosed, please find health and safety problems that have been reported recently. The bolded 

schools are in addition to the previous correspondence that you received. (Click Here) 

 

We will continue to report them to you as they are received. 

 

Many have been reported to you previously; however, they continue to present serious health and 

safety problems.  

 

Board members can, of course, check on your schools and speak with teachers. 

 

Teachers look forward to being with their students. However, they, as do you, want to ensure that 

the schools are safe.  

 

Please advise the teachers at the schools and BTF of the actions being taken to correct these 

problems.  

 

PR:su 

 

http://www.btfny.org/email/2021/382021_survey.pdf

